
From: Ann Bond [mailto:anbond007@me.com]  
Sent: Saturday, October 24, 2015 12:56 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: northern pass 
 
Please so no to the Northern Pass. 
 
 
I don;t want it in my town.  It will not bring jobs to NH, and if it does, the jobs go when the project is 
done.  The power lines are loud and the clear cutting of the land will make the animals will disappear.   
 
Please,  I ask you,     Please say no 
 
 
Ann Bond 
433 Micol Road 
Pembroke NH 03275 
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